
RPBCWD received a permit from the Minnesota DNR to control Curly-leaf 
Pondweed (CLP), an invasive aquatic plant, using an approved aquatic 
herbicide. See map for treatment area locations. RPBCWD will hire a 
experienced contractor to apply aquatic herbicide to the lake.  
The treatment will occur at no cost to residents.

Josh Maxwell, Water Resources Manager, jmaxwell@rpbcwd.org, 952-607-6486

What:	  Herbicide treatment (Diquat)

Where:	 Within designated area(s) on lake (see map on front)

Why: 	  To control Curly-leaf Pondweed, an invasive aquatic plant

When: 	 May 1st (subject to change due to weather)

For updates visit: rpbcwd.org/AIScontrol

After a Diquat treatment, the 
DNR recommends not using 

the water for these activities for 
these number of days:
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Sign up to be notified by 

email about lake treatments

rpbcwd.org/AIScontrol
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